NAPA RIVER RECLAMATION DISTRICT NO. 2109

1501 MILTON ROAD

NAPA, CA 94559

Phone  707-255-2996

pennynrrd@msn.com

MEETING CANCELLATION

The regular meeting of Thursday, April 6, 2023 at 1598 Milton Road, Napa, CA, of the Board of Trustees of the Napa River Reclamation District No. 2109 has been cancelled. The next regular meeting will be on May 4, 2023.

I HERBY CERTIFY THAT THE CANCELLATION NOTICE FOR THE ABOVE MEETING WAS POSTED AT A LOCATION FREELY ACCESSIBLE TO MEMBERS OF THE PUBLIC AT THE NAPA RIVER RECLAMATION DISTRICT OFFICE, 1501 MILTON ROAD, NAPA, CALIFORNIA ON  APRIL 4, 2023, NO LATER THAN 7 PM, SAID TIME BEING AT LEAST 72 HOURS IN ADVANCE OF THE MEETING OF THE BOARD OF TRUSTEES (GOVERNMENT CODE SECTION 54954.2).

____________________________________________

PENNY WILSON,    SECRETARY TO THE BOARD
